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								8th July 2021
Dear Parents,						                            
On Friday 16th July we will celebrate the end of term with a 
		Pre-School Fun Day.
During the day we will have the opportunity to take part in a variety of practical activities including:
Teddy Bears Picnic	                        A mini-disco                                               (please bring in a teddy)
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Water Play (Wednesday): Please also send in spare clothes including underwear, shoes and a towel clearly labelled with your child’s name for them to change into for this. Children may bring into school water toys such as Water Squirters, Super Soakers, Sponges and empty washing up liquid bottles. These must be clearly labelled with your child’s name and class. 
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Children will complete these activities in bubbles and they may come to school in non-uniform.
We ask for a voluntary donation of £2.00 per child. Please send this in in cash prior to the day, rather than through the Schoolcomms system.

Thank you for your continued support, Mrs Dunham
image1.png
Opening Doors, Enriching Lives




image2.png




image3.jpeg




image4.jpeg




